
 

 

Thanks everyone for your patience 

while we have been taking enrol-

ments and setting up the class-

room for the Flexible Learning Cen-

tre. 

This center has been fitted with a 

new computer system and photo-

copier  / printer and we must 

thank Tim Bennetts from Wodonga 

Senior Secondary College for doing 

many miles along the Hume to 

make it all happen for us. Having 

the computer system up and run-

ning is vital for our school as stu-

dents will be able to access learn-

ing modules through the Desire 2 

Learn Program. 

Thanks also to Crystal and her 

Dad, Clifford for locating and    

delivering the ‘new’ kitchen, stove 

and mircrowave that will be fitted 

into the classroom next Wednesday       

March 4. Consequently the class-

room will not be available on this 

day. This new kitchen will enable 

students to be involved with cook-

ing and meal preparation activities 

while at school. 

Friday will see the delivery of a 

lovely new couch for the room. 

This has been supplied by STOLZ 

at a very special price for the Flexi-

ble Learning Centre. 

Monday March 9 is a public holi-

day and so there will be no classes 

held at the FLC. Tuesday will see 

Anna’s first day at the school. This 

week will also see the beginning of 

the full timetabled classes. Please 

make sure you have made contact 

with the school to arrange your 

timetable.  

School improvements 

SUPPORT FOR WORK EXPERIENCE 

 

We are very fortunate to have 

the services of Shane Crispin 

from the Centre. He will be visit-

ing the Benalla Flexible Learning 

Centre each Wednesday be-

tween 10 –10:30. His role is to 

link students with possible work 

experience to enable them to  

broaden their experiences and 

develop an understanding of the 

type of work that may be suita-

ble to them in the future. 

 

 

 

 

CI CARD  

If you are interested in work experience 

or working on any building site then 

you must have a ‘White Card’ this card 

ensures that you have an understand-

ing of the risks involved and how to 

look after yourself and others on a 

worksite.  

Benalla Flexible Learning Students have 

the opportunity to participate in this 

learning experience on March 10, 

2015. If you are interested in partici-

pating in this session please see 

Michele asap. 

 

 

Phone— 0418952215 

ramage.michele.r@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

March 2015 

 

Benalla 

Flexible 

Learning 

Centre 

 Individual Learning 

Plans 

 Flexible timetables 

 Mentor Support 

 

 Involvement in the 

community 

 

 Catering for students 

needs 

 

The new kitchen to be in-
stalled next Wednesday. 

 


